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	Rigby Lane, Bromsgrove, Worcestershire B60 2EP

Tel: 01527 875475  Fax: 01527 870211

Headteacher: Mrs T Smith
www.rigbyhallschool.com
Email – office@rigbyhall.worcs.sch.uk


3rd May 2017
Dear Parents and Carers

We have recently been informed of Merlin’s Magic Wand, a charity linked to the Merlin Company that offers children with disabilities, terminal illnesses or disadvantaged children (recently bereaved, young carers), an opportunity to have a free day out.

The details can be found on the website link below. You can make an application and receive one free day out through the charity. We all know how expensive these days out are, and felt it was an opportunity that you may wish to use.



https://www.merlinsmagicwand.org/
Yours sincerely

Samantha Hayward

Assistant Headteacher
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“Valuing every achievement”


